Lord True CBE

Minister of State
Cabinet Office 70 Whitehall London SW1A 2AS

House of Lords Library
Palace of Westminster
London

SW1A 0AA

6 April 2022

Library deposit of eight peer letters on the Elections Bill

| am writing to request that you place in the libraries of both Houses of Parliament a copy of the
following documents, to be made available to members of both Houses:

My letter to Lord Kerslake, providing a response to the question he raised during our
discussions in Committee on the voter identification measures in the Elections Bill (dated
5th April 2022).

My letter to Lord Scriven, providing a response to the questions he raised during the
Committee’s consideration of the Elections Bill, on 28 March, in relation to the new
intimidation sanction (dated 5th April 2022).

My letter to Lord Scriven, providing a response to the question he raised during our
Committee discussions of 21 March on the postal and proxy voting measures in the
Elections Bill (dated 5th April 2022).

My letter to Baroness Bennett following contributions she made during the Committee
Stage of the Elections Bill on 23 March (dated 5th April 2022).

My letter to Lord Adonis, providing a response to the questions he raised during our
discussions in Committee, on 21 March, in relation to undue influence and specifically
undue spiritual influence (dated 5th April 2022).

My letter to Lord Dubs following contributions he made during the Committee Stage of the
Elections Bill on 28 March (dated 4th April 2022).

My letter to Lord Hodgson, providing a response to the question he raised during the
Committee’s consideration of the Elections Bill, on 28 March, in relation to the digital
imprint provisions (dated 4th April 2022).

My letter to Lord Lipsey following contributions he made during the Committee Stage of
the Elections Bill (dated 4th April 2022).

| would be grateful if the documents attached to this letter could be made available today.

Yours ever,

Lord True CBE



